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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER IRRIGATION AND 
HYDEL POWER DIVISION DISTRICT ORAKZAI 

E-mail: irrigation.orakzai@gmail.com/ Phone No.0925690084 

  
No.___428___/ 16-A                        Dated__25 /08/2021 

 
SHORT NOTICE 

FOR 

OPENING OF FINANCIAL BID  

  Due to unavoidable circumstances, the date for opening of financial bid 

for the following sub works has been re-scheduled and will be opened on 27th  August 

2021 at 12.30 PM in the Presence of the contractors or their representative, who opt to 

attend.   

   

S.No Name of Work/Sub Work. 
Estimated 
Cost (M) 

Bid Security @ 2% 
of Estimated  Cost 

(PKR) 

 
Construction/ Improvement of Irrigation Channels/ Water Ponds on need basis 
(ADP/AIP  No 2458/ 195195) AIP 2021-22 

1 Construction of Beezot Irrigation Scheme in Orakzai 

i Construction of Beezot Irrigation Scheme in Orakzai 
10.033 0.200 

   
           

                            Sd/-                      
EXECUTIVE ENGINEER    

Copy to: 
1. The Superintending Engineer (South) Irrigation Department Merged area 

Peshawar w/r to his approval letter No.114/C-3/Orakzai dated 16-08-2021 for 
information please. 

2. The Bid Evaluation Committee 
3. Notice Board 

    Sd/-                      
 EXECUTIVE ENGINEER    


